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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING, Wednesday, December 18, 1985. This will also be the

night of our annual Xmas Party. The Xmas Party is Pot Luck, everyone please bring a
covered dish. It would be helpful if everyone would call Wanda Dawson at (301)
253-2384 to coordinate who is bringing what. The Party will begin at 7:00 p.m. with
the Membership Meeting following. THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING will be
Wednesday, January &, 1985.

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: The pay telephone has been removed from the Chapter
House. The new phone number for the Chapter House is (301) 253-2384. Please make
a note of this number because the phone company will not refer the new nuamber when
you call the old number.

REMINDERS: Christmas Trees will be on sale all three weekends prior to

Christmas. The price is $15.00 per tree with large commercial size trees going for
$25.00 each. If vou would like to pick out a tree in advance and cut it closer to

Christmas, feel free to select vour tree and reserve it by putting a ribbon on it.

We will do our best fo honor these reservations.

THE SKEET AND TRAP RANGES will be open on weekends during the Christmas Holidays,
so come on out and try out vour new Christmas presents. We would also like to thank
Mark Emler for the new doors he provided and installed on the range house.

SITE-IN DAYS were a big success. John Walter would Iike to give special thanks to
all those who came out to help. Bill Maneely, Bill MclLaughlin, Fred Link, Kathie
Insley, Joe Tarr, Moe Anderson, Jim Carberry, Brian Baldwin, Martin Tavlor, and
Carol Edwards. A special thanks also goes out to Dave Anderson, Sr. for the use of
his bore sighter and spotting scope and to Joe Wisor for the printing of all the
flyers.



WOODCUTTING DAYS were also quite successful. Many thanks go out to all those who
donated their time energy to making this a success. Special thanks to Wanda Dawuson,
Leila Wiles and Judy Corbin for their help in feeding the woodcutting crews.

Special thanks to Bob Lilly, Dave Anderson, Sr., and Merle Keesler for their ahead
of the scenes efforts of getting the trees cut and ready for splitting.

TURKEY SHOOTS are continuing, but more help is still needed. The last Turkey
Shoot before Christmas break will be December 21, 1985. The Turkey shoots will
resume on Saturday, January 11, 1984.

THE PATUXENT PARK AND PLANNING DIVISION is planning a cleanup day for the Patuxent
River on May 3, 1985. The contact person is Tony Yonda. More information will come
later. :

OUR ANNUAL WILD GAME DINNER is scheduled for-January 22, 1986. We are still in
great need of game. Any venison, pheasants, squirrells, geese, ducks, etc. that you
can donate to the Chapter for this event will be greatly appreciated. Plan on
comming out and bringing the entire family for this enjovable event.

THE CONSERVATION COMMITTEE will be meeting at the Chapter House on the 2nd
Wednesday of every month immediately following the Board Meeting. We need vour
support in this area as uwell, so please come on out and join us.

A SQUARE DANCE was held by the Damascus St. Paul’s Catholic Church on November
16. Special thanks to Wanda Dawson, Doris Spence, Mary Beth Spence, and Bill Spence
for their help in making this event successful.

A WEDDING RECEPTION is being held on December 14, 1985 at tﬁe Chapter House.
Wanda could use additional help in putting on this event. Please contact her at
(301) 253-2384 and volunteer.

OUR CONDOLENCES go out to JR Ale and his family for the loss of his father on
December 2, 1985.



THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Name, Address, Phone, Sponsor = (SP)

Brown Dick 4615 0lden Road Rockville Md 20852
SP: Board of Directors 770-7440

Cranford Wes 19018 Mills Choice Gaithershurg Md 20879
§P: Bill Schneider

Douglass Charles B. 9108 Providence Silver Spring Md 20901
SP: Rick Sommer 585-8706

Hamilton Daniel L. 212 West Montgomery Rockville Md 20850
SP: Carol Edwards Ave. #2 340-6538

Jenkins Randall 11 Holly Drive Gaithersburg Md 20877
5P: Rick Insley 963-06%4

Johnson Dana, G. 227 Perrvuinkle Ln. Gaithersburg Md 20878
§P: Richard Rocky 9246-5950

Lanman Charles F. 5425 31st St., N_W. Washington DC 20015
SP: John Walter D66-2335

Manning Keith M. 20124 Lavender PIl. Germantown Md 20874
SP: Kathie Insley 972-0352

Nardi Benedict 10110 Stansfield Rd. Laurel Md 20707
SP: Wm.R. Hennigan 776-6613

Ross Steve 18527 Bay Leaf Way Germantouwn Md 20874
SP: Board of Directors 972-6721

Sonsev Vladimir X. 12907 Climbing Ivy Dr Germantown Md 20874
SP: Rick Insley 972-5657

Stein Gary M. 17208 Wellfleet Dr. Olney Md 20832
SP: 0.5. McCollum 445-5176

Tidmore James L. 17609 Queen Elizabeth Olney Md 20832
SP: Jim Carberry 774-3456

Tomenga Michael K. 1900 Laytonsville Rd. Silver Spring Md 20910
SP: James B. Fritz 589-3446

Whitney Douglas R. 10126 Parkwood Terr. Bethesda Md 20814

SP: 0.S. McCollum 4§96-8863



JANUARY RANGE SAFETY OFFICE SCHEDULE

01/04 Rod Snell 977-5212 01/18 Bobby White 831-5516
Elmer Thiasy 977-4240 Mike Powell 540-6643
01/05 Mark Emler 948-5293 01/19 Joe Tarr 461-3464
John Cirioni 831-3186 Bill vernooy 977-3884
01/11 Mike Stottlemeyer 384-1379 01/25 Rick Egerter 384-6436
John Corbin 774-0934 Bill Rahn 774-6234
01/12 Larry Dedson 421-9018 01/26 Mac McCollum 854-3707
William Marnane 869-7792 Jimmy Gierula 774-3515

Carol Edwards, Corresponding Secretary
776-9881
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